
School Photos

Also on Tuesday the 15th will 
be School Photo Day. If  you 
plan to order a package, your 
child’s order envelope, with 
payment payable to Lifetouch, 
must be turned in to school no 
later than Monday, September 
14th.

	 Even if  you are not 
purchasing a picture package, 
your child will have their picture 
taken for the class composite and 
the year book. So, he/she should 
come to school dressed and 
groomed for their photo. 

Class Meetings

Teachers are in the process of  
scheduling dates for parent 
meetings. These meetings provide 
a forum to tell parents what’s 
going on in the classroom and 
introduce them to material, 
routines, and curricula. They are 
very important for parents to 
attend. Those currently scheduled:

Grade 7 - TONIGHT @ 6 PM

Grade 5/6 - Sept. 14 @ 6 PM

Grade 3/4 - Sept. 22 @ 6 PM 

Grade 8  - Meeting was postponed 
but will be rescheduled.

Gr. 1-4 Game Night

The ever popular game night will 
be held for students in grades 1-4 
tomorrow (9/11) from 3:00-4:00 
PM.  Please make sure you are 
here to pick up your child 
promptly at 4:00 p.m. The 
principal gets cranky after 4 PM 
on Friday!
	 There will be another 
game night scheduled for older 
kids soon.

Campus Clean up Day

Thursday, September 17 will be 
Campus Clean Up Day (the 
raindate will be September 24). 
Classes will spend a large 
percentage of  the day contributing 
to the upkeep of  our facility. Work 
will be done on the fitness trail, 
playgrounds, gardens, black top 
and other areas. 

 Following the morning’s 
work, we will have a cookout. 
Head Cook Rose Kane is planning 
a special barbecue lunch and 
would like to include local produce 
and herbs if  anyone has extras to 
donate. 
	 Local produce and herbs 
always make a great addition to 
the school lunch program and 
donations are always welcome!
 
Arrivals and Departures

Students who are dropped off  in 
the morning should be here by 
7:55 a.m. After that time, parents 
need to come into the building and 
sign them in as tardy. 
	 The building is not open 
until 7:30 a.m., so students 
dropped off  earlier cannot get in. 
This can be uncomfortable in cold 
or stormy weather. 
	 Students picked up after 
school should wait until both buses 
have been dismissed. If  you need 
to get your child before 3:00 PM, 
please come no later than 2:45 
PM.

Calling Home

We want to hold older students 
responsible for remembering 
things like sports equipment, 
musical instruments, lunches, 
permission slips, etc. Please pay 
attention to school notices and 
schedules as we will limit 
phone calls home.

Painting Raffle

We still have raffle tickets for the 
lovely original framed oil painting 
of  a Downeast Harbor scene by 
Anne Roy. The cost is $1.00 each 
or six (6) for $5.00. Proceeds will 
help the technology fund.
	 Judie Dannenberg has 
also recently finished an Iceland 
cardigan sweater jacket to be 
raffled. Stay tuned for additional 
information.

Soccer Round Robin

On Saturday, September 12 the 
A Soccer Team will participate in 
the sixth annual Night Soccer 
Fun-O-Rama. It will be held at 
Maine Maritime Academy’s turf  
field starting at 2:00 p.m. Parents  
are responsible for providing 
transportation to and from 
this event. For questions or 
additional information, contact 
Lisa Theoharidis at 359-9893.

Sedgwick Elementary School Newsletter
September 10, 2009

C and C Topic: Greeting Others in a Friendly Manner

Upcoming Events

9/10  Gr. 7 Parent Mtg. 6 PM
9/11  Gr. 1-4 Game Night 3-4
          A soccer vs. Castine 3:30
9/12  Soccer Round Robin @
          MMA at 2:00 PM
9/14  B&A soccer vs. Brklin 3:30  
          Gr. 5/6 Parent Mtg. 6 PM
9/15  SCHOOL PHOTOS 
          Open House 5:00 PM
          School Board Mtg. 6 PM
9/16  A soccer @ Penobscot 3:30
9/17  Campus Clean Up/                      
	 Barbecue

Parents and Students 
YOU are invited to an

OPEN HOUSE
Tuesday, September 15

5:00 p.m.

BOUNCE HOUSE
&

ICE CREAM SUNDAES

This is a great way to meet 
others in our school community!
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